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From: Rajendram Meiyappan <meiyappanrajendram@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2016 9:25 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Re:Grettings

Attachments: mr.jpg

Dear Nikki Haley, 
 
You may be surprised to receive this unexpected mail,as I am happy about your appointment  
as Un envoy to America that gives  you more global understanding and  sufferings. 
Anyway really your position of UN envoy ofcourse manifest true broad american tradition of 

democracy,May god bless you forever. 
Remain with regards, 
Cheers! 
 
M.Rajendra, 
Secretary of 
Society of King Cholas, 
55-6A,st.judes mawatha, 
odera, 
Colombo 15, 
Srilanka 
Mob:0094755258279 
 


